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Mr. David Holmes
Business Manager - Secretary Treasurer
IUPAT District Council 38
7621 Kingsway
Bumaby, BC V3N 3C7

Dear Mr. Holmes,

I am writing to thank you for the IUPAT District Council 38's gift to theJames Clark
Undergraduate Award in l-abour Studies.

Thank -vou fot matching Glen Clark's gift to establish this award in honour of his father.
The award vdll support Labour Studies students enabling them to graduate with the
knowledge, skills and experiences they will need to succeed in an ever-changrng and
chalenging wodd.

The dedication of org'anizations such as the IUPAT District Council 38 is vital to our
success as Canada's engaged univcrsity. Please accept my heartfelt gratitude.

Yours sincerely,

I
Simon Frasrr Univeniry
8888 Univenity Drive
Burnaby BC VSA 156
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